

MEMO# 7540

January 11, 1996

INTERNATIONAL MUTUAL FUND STATISTICS FOR THIRD QUARTER 1995

January 11, 1996 TO: INDUSTRY STATISTICS COMMITTEE No. 2-96 INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE No. 2-96 MARKETING POLICY COMMITTEE No. 5-96 RESEARCH COMMITTEE No. 4-96 RE: International Mutual Fund Statistics for Third Quarter 1995

Enclosed is a

copy of the final results of our International Mutual Fund Survey for the third quarter of 1995. If you have any questions concerning these statistics, please give me a call at (202) 326-5917, or send a fax to (202) 326-5841. Best wishes for a healthy, happy and prosperous new year. Kathy Rabon-Summers Director of Industry Studies Enclosure

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.